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Dear Prime Minister,
I wish to express my concern about Palestinian human rights defender Munther Amira. On 12 March 2018, an Israeli military court sentenced him to six months in prison, five years of probation and a fine for peacefully participating in protests between November and December 2017. He was convicted for “disturbing public order” and “participating in a march without a permit”, which is not a recognizable criminal offence under international standards. 
I urge you to immediately and unconditionally release Munther Amira and quash his conviction as he is a prisoner of conscience imprisoned solely for exercising his human rights to freedom of expression and to peaceful assembly.
In addition, I call on you to rescind Military Order 101 and fully respect the right of Palestinians in the occupied West Bank to freedom of expression and peaceful assembly.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
